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Mrs. Hibbard’s Notes 

     Once again, June came quickly and we’ll 

soon be closing our 2024-2025 school year. We 

are so proud of all of our students’ growth and 

thankful for the families who supported their 

student and our school. It’s been a great year! 

      We are looking forward to Field Days to be 

held on Friday, June 20. Thank you to the PTO 

who will be providing a pizza lunch (and ice 

cream treat) to all of our students!  Students 

should be sure to bring a water bottle. Some-

times the field gets wet from rain and/or water 

balloons. Please feel free to have your child 

wear old clothes/sneakers and send a change of 

clothing and footwear. 

      The PTO would also like to thank all of the 

volunteers who helped at events throughout the 

year.  PTO is still looking for members for next 

year! Our last meeting is June 11 at 6:00 pm in 

the library — hope to see you there! 

      We will be holding 2 end-of-the–year events. 

For families of 3rd &4th graders, please see the 

information on pages 4 & 5 about our “Sweet 

Success” event on June 18 (this flyer was also 

sent home). 5th grade graduation and awards 

will be held on June 24 at 9:30 am (see page 6 

for information). Please watch your child’s 

folder and Parent Square for more information 

about these events and many upcoming field 

trips. 

      I hope you all have a wonderful and safe 

summer. Please continue to read with your stu-

dents and talk about their reading - it is a 

great way to make connections & continue 

their growth throughout the summer months     

  -Mrs. Hibbard        ahibbard@senecafallscsd.org
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Mark your Calendars 
 
June 2  Band Concert, HS Auditorium, 7 pm 
 
June 3 & 4 Art & Tech Show, HS gymnasium 
 
June 5  BOE Meeting, District Office, 6 pm 
 
June 11 PTO Meeting, Library, 6 pm 
 
June 18 PBIS Event (see pages 3 & 4) 
      Gr 4: 1—1:45 
      Gr 3: 2—2:45  
 
June 19 NO SCHOOL!  
  
June 20 Field Days 
 
June 23, 24, 25 11:30 Dismissal 
 
June 24 Gr 5 Graduation, ECS gym, 9:30 am  
     (see page 6) 
June 25  Last Day of School! 
 
June 26 BOE Meeting, District Office, 6 pm 
 

SUMMER VACATION!! 
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Important Information from our Health Office! 

 

Dear Parent/Guardian: 
 
New York State Education Law allows for sunscreen in the school setting with the following 
conditions: 
 

1.       Parent/Guardian provides and allows the student to self-carry sunscreen to school. 

 

2.       Must provide FDA approved sunscreen for the use of avoiding overexposure to the 
sun and not for medical treatment of an injury or illness.  Aerosol/spray sunscreens 
are NOT permitted at school. 

  

3.       Please be aware that your child will need to apply the sunscreen to themselves.  
Staff members are not allowed to apply the sunscreen. 

 

4.       Due to allergy and safety precautions, please make sure your student knows they 
cannot share their sunscreen with other students. 

 

   Please be aware the school will not be able to provide sunscreen to your child, it must be  
   provided by the parent/guardian. Please call the health office with any questions! 
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Congratulations to May’s Students of the Month! 
 
 3rd Grade   4th Grade   5th Grade 
 Ella R.   Mariana C.C.  Cianna M. 
 Aylen G.   Lydia S.   Josie W. 
 Sofia S.   Darren H.   Madison L. 
 Nolan L.   Lyra O.   Kayden A.D.   
 Liam T.   Ian B.    Jase H.   

Most Improved Reader Awards 
On Saturday, May 10, these students were celebrated at the Seneca Falls Library 
Children’s Book Festival for their hard work in reading this year. They were gifted 

a signed book by author, Josh Funk. It was a great event! 
 Grade 3    Grade 4   Grade 5 
 Olivia R.    Noah K.   Rosalie N. 
 Madisyn H.    Leo M.   Myles M. 
 Grayson S.    Navya P.   Aleena K. 
 Hailey R.    Rocco L.   Jacob V.  
 Madeleine J.    Landon R.   Cianna M. 
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The flyer below was sent home with your fifth grade student last month. We strong-
ly encourage families to bring no more than 4 guests per student to this celebration. 
The gym will be very crowded and hot that day and seating cannot be guaranteed for 
all. All guests will enter at the back of the building (exit #5) and sign in at about 
9:10 am. Please use the link (we will share it the day before) so that other family 
members can watch the ceremony online. Thank you! 
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Thank you to Mr. Koepke and all of 
our talented musicians for two won-
derful Spring Choral Concerts! 
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Our BLUE Bash theme last month 
was Unite Together! . We were lucky 
to have Gizeli, a Zumba Instructor, 

unite us all through some dances and 
songs.  
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Fifth graders met virtually with their Mission Commander ahead of their visit to 
participate in a challenger Mission this month. Students are very excited about the 

jobs they can do and what they’ll participate in when they visit. Watch for the 
weekly highlight to see pictures of this great experience! 
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